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Wishing you and your families  

a very happy, healthy and 

prosperous New Year. 

HAPPY  NEW YEAR 

MESSAGE FROM THE 
HEADTEACHER  

We continue to hire our venue to HOT 

Academy who are offering theatre school 

in our school hall and conservatory every 

Saturday between 10am and 1pm. 

Please find an extract below from the 

company’s website. 

“Professional Actress Hayley Emma Otway 

founded HOT (Hayley Otway Theatre) 

academy Ltd in August 2016. She wanted 

to bring full-scale shows and performing 

arts training to all abilities in a nurturing 

environment to help young children and 

teens have exceptional performance op-

portunities at an affordable price.” 

Please take a look at the company’s web-

site if you are interested in your child     

attending or contact Hayley directly at  

hayley@hotacademy.co.uk/07886385799 

BREAK TIME SNACKS 

Please avoid sending your child in with 

nuts for lunch or break time snacks due to 

the allergies of other children. 

mailto:hayley@hotacademy.co.uk/07886385799
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The Flu Immunisation programme 

has been scheduled for 11 January 

2022, for those children whose 

parents have elected for them to 

partake.   

FLU IMMUNISATIONS 

If your child was born between 01/09/17 and 31/08/18 

parents/carers can now make a Starting School 2022 

application online via the CBC website at:https://

www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/5/school_admissions 

or via a paper application.  The deadline for applying is  15 

January 2022.  

STARTING SCHOOL 

NOTICE BOARD 

NOTICE BOARD 

SCHOOL CLUBS 

SCHOOL DINNERS 

If your child is absent from school, please 

log in and cancel their lunch, if booked in 

advance.   

The lunch option of Chicken for Wednesday 

12 January 2022 will be substituted with 

Turkey. 

 

Please ensure that 

your child comes to 

school with a warm 

coat, hat, scarf and 

gloves throughout the 

colder winter months  

Winter Clothes 

A gentle reminder that overdue invoices need to 

be paid. 

  

Letters have been sent home for clubs this term. 

Permission slips will need to be returned by the end of 

the day on Monday 10 January 2022. 

https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/5/school_admissions
https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/5/school_admissions
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This week’s 

Attendance Awards         
 

KS1  -    Purple  -    83.70% 

KS2  -    Red   -    85.39% 

 

Any change to the Government 

guidelines will be 

reflected on the 

‘Covid’ tab on our  

website. 

COVID UPDATE 

NOTICE BOARD 

Please contact your 

Child’s class teacher if 

you are experiencing 

issues with accessing 

the Christmas 

Productions on Google 

Classrooms. 

CHRISTMAS 

PRODUCTIONS 

TOPIC WEBS 

Your child’s topics will be uploaded to the website 

for you to review under their class page. 


